
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

 
RESPONSE OF COLUMBIA GAS OF MASSACHUSETTS TO THE 

FIRST SET OF INFORMATION REQUESTS FROM THE D.P.U. 
PIPELINE ENGINEERING AND SAFETY DIVISION 

 
D.P.U. 19-PL-07 – Merrimack Valley Incident (9/13/18) 

 
Date: September 18, 2019   

 
Responsible:  Kathy Silver, Manager Operations Compliance 

 
 
IR-PL-1-23: Please provide all relevant police logs and records for the 24 hours after 

receiving the initial incident notification. 
 
 
Response: Please see Attachment IR-PL-1-23, which is the responsive police report in 

CMA’s possession. 
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